

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT THE CORONAVIRUS!

Dear Patient.

Please call your doctor to postpone any examinations or treatments that are not absolutely necessary to a later date and

ENTER THE DOCTOR'S OFFICE ONLY AFTER YOU HAVE MADE AN APPOINTMENT BY TELEPHONE!

Prescriptions, sick leave certificates and answers to any medical questions will be provided by telephone or email during your doctor's office hours:

Tel.:	0043 / 5974 337	
Email:	praxis @ medizinmarialief. at	

If you are worried that you may have contracted coronavirus or come into contact with anyone who has coronavirus,

please return home immediately

and call

the health hotline at 1450

In the event that you are suspected of having contracted the coronavirus, a medical test will be arranged for you.